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MISSION PERMANENTE D’ISRAEL
AUPRES DE L’OFFICE DES NATIONS UNIES ET
DES ORGANISATIONS INTERNATIONALES A GENEVE

The Permanent Mission of Israel to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in
Geneva presents its compliments to the United Nations Office for Disarmament and has the honor to
communicate below our position regarding the Palestinian participation at the Ninth Conference of
States Parties (CSP9) to the Arms Trade Treaty (ATT) to be held from 21-25 August 2023.

In accordance with the letter, submitted by Israel to the depository on 29 March 2018, regarding the
purported Palestinian accession to the convention, membership in the convention, any presentation
of credentials, as well as all official documents of the ATT and lists in those documents, do not imply
the expression of any opinion regarding, and is without prejudice to, the legal status of any country or
territory or of its authorities.

The Permanent Mission of Israel to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in
Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office for Disarmament the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 23 August 2023
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ATT Secretariat

Avenue de France 23

1202 Geneva

E-mail : info@thearmstradetreaty.org
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